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11 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of the Corby Primary Academy 
 
Re:     Admissions Proposals for September 2026/27 
 

Every school in the country must review its admissions arrangements on an annual basis. Further, 

admission authorities are required to consult at least once every seven years, even if there have 

been no changes during that period.  As the Corby Primary Academy last consulted for 2019/20, we 

must therefore consult for the 2026/27 academic year. 

 
In accordance with the Schools Admissions Code, we are required to seek the views of those within 

our local community about the proposals. We are beginning a six-week consultation period on 

Monday 14 October 2024 which will run until Monday 2 December 2024. 

 
You can view our proposed new admissions policy on the Admissions page of the Academy website  

at www.corbyprimaryacademy.org or on the Schools Admissions page of the North 

Northamptonshire Council website at www.northnorthants.gov.uk. 

 
If you have any comments to make on this proposal, please contact Ms C McQuillan, Senior 

Administrator, either via email at cmquillan@corbyprimaryacademy.org or by post to the above 

address.  

 
Please mark your emails or letters with ‘Admissions Consultation’. 
 
Your comments should arrive by Monday 2 December 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs K Foley 
Principal 
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